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CBC —The Sunday Edition
Attention: Michael Enright, Host of The Sunday Edition
thesundayedition@cbc.ca

The Sunday Edition c/o CBC Radio
P.O.Box 500, Station A
Toronto, Ontario
M5W 1E6

December 16, 2016
by  email and mail

Re: CBC Awarded VCC Media Award

Dear Michael Enright, 

On behalf of the Board of Directors of Vaccine Choice Canada, I am writing to inform you CBC’s The Sunday 
Edition has been awarded our 2016 media award. The award titled  ‘Adding Insult to Injury’ recognizes media 
entities that continue to disseminate deceptive, distorted and dishonest information pertaining to the topic of 
vaccinations in Canada.

CBC’s The Sunday Edition earned the award as a result of its unwillingness to address incorrect information and 
misrepresentations made on the program of June 19, 2016 entitled, ‘The Backfire Effect’. 

CBC failed to make a public correction of the inaccurate statements made in this program related to the known 
relationship between vaccines and autism, or to apologize for any misunderstanding this misinformation may have 
caused in spite of being provided with accurate information and documentation by Vaccine Choice Canada. 

This failure by the CBC undermines confidence in Canada’s national broadcaster as a credible source of information 
as pertains to the topic of vaccinations. These actions are a disservice to all Canadians, especially those children 
neurologically injured and killed by vaccines.

A hard copy of the award will be mailed to you and award winners will be posted on the Vaccine Choice Canada 
website.

Sincerely,

Edda West, President of Vaccine Choice Canada

cc. Esther Enkin, CBC Ombudsman


